July 1, 1066

Dr. Robert A. Bruce
. Division of Cardiology
Department of Medicine
. University of Washington
‘Beattle, Washington 98105
 Dear Bob:

. 1 thoroughly enjoyed the visit and the conference in Seattle and I know
that the audience considered it highly worthwhile. John did a great job too,
- and I wasp aiaa esp&eially piaased to find Towny E.v.:«xew' interest in. epxdemi@lm 'Fe

: H the Talwan data eellection will be gamg on in early November I
would like to stop by and abscrve. Could you le¢ me know?

Many thanks to ymx ami Eleanoy for a mua%: p?zc.a sant evening and good
fﬂod. : :

. Cordizily,
Henvy Blackbuen, M. D,
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